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Sri Sathya Sai Seva Organisation-India 

AIP Circular-42 Dated 15-05-2020 

Sub:  Circular-42   
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters 
 
Sai Ram 
 
In the light of the unprecedented Covid 19 Situation, please note that the major 
events planned by the Sri Sathya Sai Seva Organisations India, at Prashanthi 
Nilayam, viz, National Cricket Match, Tribal Mass Marriage, Upanayanam 
Ceremony, National Mahila Conference and the World Conference are postponed 
to next year 2021. More details will follow in due course. 
 
We are however keeping the decision on the National Seva Conference proposed 
to be held on 20-21 November, 2020 in abeyance, to be reviewed as the situation 
in India unfolds from time to time. 
 
In any event there will be no state events at Prashanthi Nilayam till Gurupoornima 
including Parthi Yatras etc. The situation thereafter will be reviewed from month 
to month as per Government guidelines and the unfolding situation of Covid 19 
Pandemic. 
The Sri Sathya Sai Central Trust will issue guidelines of its own regular events at 
Prasanthi Nilayam from time after Gurupoornima depending on the unfolding 
situation and Government guidelines. 
Please inform all office bearers and devotees in your state in all local languages 
and oblige. 
 
Loving Regards 
Yours in His Service 
 
Nimish Pandya,  

All India President  
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